
Puget Sound Energy 
P.O. Box 97034 

Bellevue, WA 98009-9734 
pse.com 

November 20, 2023 

Filed via Web Portal 

Kathy Hunter  
Acting Executive Director and Secretary  
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE  
Lacey, WA 98503  

Re:   In the Matter of Utility Wildfire Preparedness, Docket U-210254 – Puget 
Sound Energy’s Recessed Open Meeting Presentation 

Dear Executive Director Hunter:  

Puget Sound Energy hereby submits the attached presentation prepared for the 
November 21, 2023 recessed open meeting regarding utility wildfire preparedness. Please 
contact Michelle Boll, Senior Program Manager – Wildfire Mitigation, at 
Michelle.Boll@pse.com or (425) 424-7303 for additional information about this filing. If 
you have any other questions, please contact me.   

Sincerely,  

/s/ Wendy Gerlitz 

Wendy Gerlitz  
Manager, Regulatory Policy 
Puget Sound Energy 
PO Box 97034, BEL10W  
Bellevue, WA 98009-9734 
425-462-3051
Wendy.Gerlitz@pse.com

cc:  Sheree Carson, Perkins Coie 
Jeff Roberson, WUTC 

Attachment:  U-210254 PSE Open Meeting Wildfire Presentation (Nov 21, 2023) 
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